
 

 

Voter Registration and Elections 

 
NOTICE OF RISK-LIMITING AUDIT OF THE 

MARCH 12, 2024 PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY 

 

Notice is hereby given of a risk-limiting audit of ballots cast in the March 12, 2024 
Presidential Preference Primary. 
 
The audit will commence on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. in the 
Advance Voting room of the Department of Voter Registration and Elections located 
at 4380 Memorial Drive, Suite 500, Decatur GA 30032-1239 and will continue until 
completion on or before Thursday, March 21 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Said audit is conducted in accordance with Section 21-2-498 of the Official Code of 
Georgia, Annotated. 
 
The audit is open to the public. 
 
 
This 29 day of February 2024, 
 
Keisha L. Smith 
Executive Director 

DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections 


